

Shamokin Area School District

2000 West State Street Coal Township, PA 17866 Phone: 570-648-5752 Fax: 570-648-2592

Chris J. Venna Superintendent

Karen Colangelo Business Manager

Dear Alumni:

Hi! My name is Chris Venna, and I'm the Superintendent of Shamokin Area School District. I am reaching out to you to ask you to support your Alma Mater. Our budget is stretched to the max and we are offering a new giving opportunity to raise funds to help us provide great opportunities for our students, specifically replacing our track surface.

Our track is nearing 50 years old. It has been repaired numerous times and is now in desperate need of a full replacement. This is a major expenditure but is needed to provide a safe running surface for our students, athletes, and community members. Please peruse the enclosed presentation. In there you will find some of our challenges, our vision, and our goal to funding this project.

Support from generous alumni like you and the community helps keep Shamokin Area strong and makes a difference in the lives of so many students. Would you be willing to make a contribution to help us reach this goal?

I would love the opportunity to speak with you further about this project. Please feel free to reach out to me at (570) 205-1144 or cvenna@indians.k12.pa.us. I'd like to answer any questions you may have and provide you with more information.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration!

Sincerely,

Chris J. Venna

Superintendent of Schools

CJV: tms